
May 20, 2020

Dear Valued Stepping Stone School Families:

On May 18, 2020, Governor Abbott issued an order expanding the opening of 
Early Care and Education providers in Texas to be open to all. 

From the first day of this pandemic, Stepping Stone School has continued to 
provide valuable, safe care and education for the children of essential service 
employees and we are so happy to welcome back ALL of our wonderful 
children!

Stepping Stone School has been implementing all CDC advisories, processes and 
procedures along with following all directives by City, County, State and Federal 
agencies. Our above and beyond sanitization, cleaning and health procedures will 
continue with diligence!

Please be reminded of the following procedures currently in place: 
1. Children will be dropped off at the front entry and checked in. We will 

then perform a short wellness check including a temperature check. At 
this time, the state is still urging parents to not enter the school.

2. Children will be taken directly to their classroom to join their teacher and 
friends.

3. Children in a classroom will be kept in groups that comply with the 
Governor’s orders regarding ratios based on age groups. 

4. Children will be taken outside in their small classroom groups to enjoy 
the fresh air!

5. Our teachers and administrators are sanitizing high traffic areas 
throughout the day and our cleaning company continues to clean nightly 
using sanitizers specifically made to kill COVID-19.

6. Our playground equipment continues to be sanitized nightly, as well as 
throughout the day.

We work daily to maintain your trust and will continue to do all possible to keep 
our children and your families safe, happy and healthy, while continuing our 
extraordinary education! Many thanks to those of you who have written 
supportive letters and/or provided treats to our teachers!

Sincerely,

Rhonda Paver, M.A.
Owner and Executive Director


